
Faxing Replacement Project  

 

 

 The Faxing Replacement Project (FRP) is now within iEP. 

 

 FRP has a planned release of autumn 2016 within Release 2 of iEP.  

 

 Work is currently being carried out to identify user requirements for the solution.  

Teleconferences, meetings and stakeholder surveys will be carried out in 2015/2016 to 

ensure opinions and requirements are captured.  

 

Your participation in these activities would be valued and appreciated for more 

information please contact .box.iEP.FaxReplacement@nationalgrid.com 

 

 Beginning to investigate whether a modification needs to be raised to propose 

changes to the UNC. This research is in the very early stages and more information 

will be given out in due course as the solution becomes more defined and 

knowledge is learned.   
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